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       Parent Helpers 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

We are very fortunate at Melrose to have volunteers to help support the varied curriculum at school. This 

year we continue to welcome helpers to assist with school trips, Forest schools, arts and crafts, cooking 

and work in the libraries amongst other activities.  
 

If you are willing to help in any way, please complete and return the form below as soon as possible. You 

may be asked to help in a class other than your daughters, but where help is needed. A DBS police check 

is required if you are asked to work alone with the girls, however, although ideal, this is not necessary if 

you are working in the same room as a member of staff. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs Elaine Ozanne 

 

Parent Helper – Reply Slip 

 
Helper Name …………………………    Child's Name ………………………. 

 

I would be willing to help at Melrose and am available at the following times  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I have a particular interest in (eg, cooking, outdoors etc ) …………………….......... 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I do / do not have a police check. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………. 
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